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Rosenberg Corey

From: Doumit Matt
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 11:52 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: FW: Support SB 687

 
 

MATT DOUMIT| Analyst 
Legislative Policy and Research Office 

Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court St NE Rm. 453 
Salem, OR 97301 
503-986-1514 

Senate Committee on Human Services 
 
From: Laura Adams [mailto:lmkellas@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 11:32 AM 
To: Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: Support SB 687 

 

I fully support SB 687, increasing the definition of “abuse”.  To me, delaying or not immunizing a child is not 
abuse, it is simply doing as the parent thinks is best for their child/family. 

Thank you. 

  

Laura Adams 

Sherwood, Oregon 


